
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 9, 2017 1:19:39 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 11:39 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Christine Armitage

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have reviewed many of the documents of this application.  I appreciate that the documents are open-
sourced, however difficult to understand many tables as acronyms were used without legend to explain.
I am quite interested in this application and would like to be part of this
process.   Long story short,  our usage is lower but our Hydro One bill is
higher than ever.  If I was able to understand the tables maybe it would all make sense.  I highly doubt
it because those I would consider experts tell
media of  outrageous salaries of HydroOne.   It all seems so ridiculous.
Sir Adam Beck must be rolling in his grave.

-- Attachment --
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